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PRESS RELEASE 

Winter Park offers FREE Wi-Fi service in and around downtown 

WINTER PARK, FL, an internationally recognized, award winning city with multiple 
accredited agencies (May 1, 2020) The City of Winter Park is proud to announce it has 

partnered with local business Frog to launch FREE Wi-Fi service in and around Central Park and 
Shady Park in the city’s downtown business district. This public W-Fi service is already active in 

Central Park and will be fully functional in Shady Park by the end of next week. Outdoor 
seating/dining areas near these parks will also have accessibility to this city service funded by 
the city’s Community Redevelopment Agency as part of its downtown enhancement program. 

During this time of necessary social distancing due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
residents and guests are encouraged to enjoy the outdoors along with FREE 

outdoor internet access while doing so. To access the new Wi-Fi service, users 
should look for City of Winter Park Wi-Fi by frog in their Wi-Fi list, or simply 
scan the QR code shown here, which will also be shown in the near future on 

temporary signage throughout the accessible areas and the city’s digital kiosks. 

According to Winter Park Mayor Steve Leary, “Improving our residents and guests’ quality of life 

is very important to us. The city has been working diligently, through our Information 
Technology Department, to expand the city’s private fiber network. We are very excited to 
partner with Frog, one of our local small businesses, to launch this new service to enhance our 

downtown business district for our residents, businesses and guests.” 

Michael Voll, CEO of Frog, offered, “I am thrilled to announce our partnership with the City of 

Winter Park. I am also grateful to call this wonderful city home to our corporate headquarters, 
and the place my wife and I have chosen to raise our family. This project represents more than 
the technological innovation it delivers. It continues the family legacy of serving this community 

that my wife’s grandfather, Britt Simms, began in the 1950s with Cooper Simms Nelson and 
Mosley Insurance, and was carried on by my father-in-law, Steve Simms. During these 

unprecedented times, I am especially grateful to partner with the city in giving back to the 
community. This project will enhance the experience of the special place we call home.” 

Based in Winter Park, Frog is a next generation internet and 

technology provider focused on delivering infrastructure to support 
smart cities and communities of the future. With a 100% fiber optic 

network and residential speeds up to 10,000 Mbps, Frog delivers the 
fastest internet on the planet as well as residential and business 
solutions that make life easier. 

  
For questions regarding Winter Park’s new Wi-Fi service, please email support@frognow.com. 

For additional information regarding Frog, please access frognow.com. 
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